
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ADDENDUM 2 
 
TO:   Prospective Respondents  
 
FROM:   Office of Labor Relations (OLR)  
 
DATE:   November 28, 2022 
 
RE:   The City Of New York Office of Labor Relations Employee Benefits Program 

Negotiated Acquisition for Health Benefit Services for New York City Employees, Pre-Medicare 
Retirees and their Dependents 

 
EPIN: 00223N0002 

 
               
 
 
This Addendum 2 is issued for the purpose of notifying all potential respondents that: 
 
(1) The deadline for the above referenced Negotiated Acquisition has been extended from December 7, 2022 
to December 21, 2022. 
 
(2)   Responses to all questions received by November 23, 2022 will be posted by December 5, 2022 in the 
form of addenda to the Negotiated Acquisition on the OLR website. 
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